
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is ‘Justice’: Please join us in looking out for any members of our community 
demonstrating ‘Justice’ and living out this value.  
‘What does the Lord require of you? 
To act justly and to love mercy and to walk humbly with God.’ 
Micah 6.8 

Attendance 
Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and registers close at 8.50am. Children arriving after this will 
be marked as late. It is important to ensure your child (ren) arrive at school on time as they start learning as 
soon as they are in the classroom. If your child is going to be absent from school, please log it on ParentMail 
or ring the school office after 8am. Many thanks for your support with attendance. 

Online Safety 
This week’s online safety is ‘Social pressures linked to appearance'.  A copy of the leaflet is attached with this 
newsletter.  

Congratulations! 
Well done to Year 5 on having their brilliant nature poems published in a beautiful book! 

Pentecost service 
It was lovely to watch and join in with year 4’s Pentecost service yesterday.  Thanks to Mrs. Hillman and all 
the year 4 staff and children for such a wonderful performance. 

Half-term Reading 
School will be closed next week for the half-term holiday. Don’t forget to encourage your child to do some 
holiday reading!  They can access Oxford Owl https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ for a wide range of e-books. If 
you are unable to find your child’s login, please use the generic login below: 
School code: vng0   Username: stjohnsbooks   Password: read 

Polite Reminder 
We would like to remind all parents/carers to treat each other and staff with respect whilst on school 

site. Any issues that occur which involve inappropriate behaviour or inappropriate language will be dealt 

with in accordance with the school's zero tolerance policy. Thank you for your understanding and 

support. 

British Value 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is: Individual Liberty 

Dates for your diary  
Monday 5th June school reopens 
Wednesday 5th July at 9am Reception, Years 1 & 2 Sports Day: 
Thursday 6th July at 9am Years 3,4,5 & 6 Sports Day 
Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Oscar’s Night 6pm 
Thursday 20th July 2pm Year 6 Leavers’ Service at the church 
Friday 21st July school closed to pupils – designated online learning day 
 
 

Spelling Shed champions are: 
1. Gabriel 6CR  1. 6CR 
2. Luca S 5NS  2. 5NS 
3. Hubert 3JG  3. 3JG 
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Week commencing 15.5.23 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the Week 

RLN 
 
 

Logan B for being such a helpful, kind, 
polite and caring member of the class who 
always has a smile on his face. 

Zara 

RWT 
 
 

Matilda for being such a kind friend to 
another child in class. She was so 
supportive during their time playing 
together. Well done! 

Harry T 

1BC 
 
 

Nathan for a super clay hedgehog in Art 
using all of the sculpting skills that he has 
been learning. Well done Nathan. 

Toby 

2GS 
 

Leonard for brilliant perseverance during 
his booklets!! 

Finley 

2SS 
 

Leo for his amazing focus and 
determination with his booklets! 

 

3RT 
 

Abel for absolutely smashing it in maths 
with our work on measures! Well done Abel 

Bella 

3JG 
 
 

Lucas F for trying really hard with his 
handwriting and being independent when 
writing. 

Winter 

4RH 
 

Victoria for being a super class helper and 
looking after the classroom and resources. 

Thomas 

4MK 
 
 

James for writing a super story opening in 
English and always being a reliable 
member of the class. You are a superstar! 

Alesha 

5AB 
 
 

Abigail for working hard in every lesson 
and being a polite and reliable member of 
the class. Keep it up! 

Lewis 

5NS 
 
 

Toni for always putting in 100% effort into 
all of her work, often going above and 
beyond what is asked of her. Well done 
Toni! 

Gracious 

6CR 
 
 

Molly for being such a brilliant role model 
for 6CR. You always do what I ask of you 
and to the best of your ability!  

Harley 

6FS 
 
 

Dylan for always doing his absolute best 
in all areas of the curriculum.  You have a 
great attitude to learning. Well done! 

Noah 

 
 
 


